Happy New Year!
12/16/11

Let us be the first to wish you a joyous, healthy, and prosperous 2012. Because of the holiday break and the closure of
the academic semester, the next edition of E-News is scheduled for Thursday, Jan. 12, 2012.We look forward to
keeping you posted on campus events and activities in the new year.



